
 

Hello 

I would like to register my concerns regarding the proposed development at Grapenhall and Thelwall, and also 
the proposal to construct a new dual carriageway along the trans penning trail, I am a resident of Thelwall and 
feel the proposed development will not only  ruin the surrounding countryside but will impact on the local 
communities, also the existing infrastructure will not be able to cope with the influx of people to the area, and 
will totally devastate the current way of life for the residents. 

Regards 




